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Republic of ;H?”;]al]llll}l.lilll‘s'
Bepartment of Education

REGION III
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

DIVISION LETTER
No. 19, s. 2024

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chiefs, SGOD, CID
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisor
Division BSP Coordinators

Heads, Public Elementary/Secondary Schools
All Others Concerned

The Council Scout Executive, BSP Bataan Council, requests the attendance of the

following scout leaders at the Regional Advancement Workshop on August 10-11, 2024
at Balin, Sambali, Iba, Zambales, to wit:

1. Jonathan P. Escaro . Lucanin Elementary School
2. Girly F. Guevarra - MNHS Poblacion

This Letter serves as the Travel Order for the attendees.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Letter is desired.

CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V
A_r&hools Division Superintendent

Encl. As stated
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VIBATAAN CC

Bataan, Philippines 2100

Capitol Compound, City of Balanga

August 07, 2024

CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V

School Division Superintendent

Schools Division of Bataan

Madam:

The Central Luzon Region, Boy Scouts of the Philippines will conduct REGIONAL
ADVANCEAMENT WORKSHOP on 10-11, August 2024 to be held at Balin Sambali,

Iba, Zambales.

In view hereof, the undersigned is requesting the attendance of the following
teachers/scout Leaders:

1. Jonathan P. Escaro - Lucanin Elementary School
2. Girly F. Guevarra - MNHS Poblacion

He is advised to be at the venue on 10 August 2024 not later than 9:00 AM.

It is hoped and prayed that this may merit your utmost and favorable consideration.
Thank you and God bless us all.

Very truly yours,

BSP-Bataan Council
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